
March 27, 2015

Shane Thomas Burdit
12513 22nd Avenue NE
Seatle, Washington 98125

Dear Shane:

I would like to extend my sincere congratulations on your graduation from the Seatle Police 
Academy. 

Your father is incredibly proud of you, and I understand why. Your record of service and 
selflessness make it clear that you are one of those rare people who look at the world and don’t 
see problems, but rather, see solutions. We need more like you, more whose first instinctual 
question to others is: “How can I help?” 

Again, my congratulations on your impressive achievement. 

Best regards,

Phil Scot


